
  

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS (FEBRUARY 2022) 

Dear Parents, 

We are now well and truly into the swing of the second term of this academic year. Please 

find some important information and upcoming dates for your diary for your information.  

AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS 

This week (beginning 21st February) will be the final week of Junior STEM Club and Cookery 

Club. From next Wednesday the clubs on offer are Junior Eco Club (P1-3) and ICT Club (P4-

7). We were very happy with how well the clubs for the past half term went and hope the 

children all had lots of fun.  

WRAPAROUND CARE 

Our Wraparound Care continues to be offered from 7.45am to 5pm if required. Thank you 

to all parents who have supported us with this. Miss Baker posts the applications for 

Wraparound Care each Monday and these close at 1pm on Thursday.  

STRAIDHAVERN PTA 

Our PTA is hard at work planning for our next event. When the details of these are 

confirmed we will keep you updated with the plans. If you are interested in being a part of 

the PTA, please contact Mrs Samantha Mackie (chairperson) via Whats App on 

07818114343.  

PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

We plan on holding parent-teacher consultations via telephone on Monday 14th, Tuesday 

15th and Wednesday 16th March between 2pm and 4pm. On these three days, school will 

finish for all pupils at 1.30pm.  

SCHOOL CLOSURES 

School will be closed on Thursday 17th and Friday 18th March 2022. 

Our last day of Term 2 will be on Friday 8th April 2022. On this day, school will close at 

12noon for all pupils. 

 



WORLD BOOK DAY 

World Book Day 2022 is on Thursday 3rd March 2022. We are encouraging children to come 

to school dressed as their favourite book character. This will be a fun filled day packed with 

lots of book related activities. We would also love if any parents or grandparents wanted to 

come into school to share a story with the children. If you are available on this day please 

contact Mr Scott (ascott727@c2kni.net).  

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Please continue to ensure all children come to school in full school uniform each day.  

BOYS GIRLS 

 V neck sweatshirt (with school logo) 

 White shirt 

 Straidhavern PS school tie 

 Dark grey trousers/ shorts (not black) 

 Black/grey socks 

 Black school shoes (NOT TRAINERS) 

 V neck sweatshirt / cardigan (with school logo) 

 White shirt 

 Straidhavern PS school tie 

 Dark grey skirt / trousers (not leggings) 
 White socks or grey tights 

 Black school shoes (NOT TRAINERS) 

 Summer dresses can be worn in the third term. 

 

On PE days, children should bring their PE kit and trainers in a separate bag. They will 

change in school and are expected to change back into full school uniform once completed.  

ABSENCES 

If your child is absent for whatever reason, please ensure the class teacher is contacted on 

Class Dojo at your earliest convenience. Alternatively, let Miss Baker know by telephone on 

02890825530.  

 

Many thanks for your support with all of the above. If you have any concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact me at school on the contact details above.  

 

Mr A Scott 

Principal 
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